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Interior Health appreciates the opportunity to comment on this proposal, which 

changes the current zoning designation to permit a change from Industrial to Rural 

Residential.  

 

 The Healthy Community Development supports sound community planning 

principles while recognizing the need to encourage planned growth. 

 

The rezoning should not influence the capability of the lot to accommodate onsite 

drinking water and onsite sewerage system. 

 

The parcel is in proximity to a quarry and other facilities therefore the zoning should 

consider environmental hazards, exposure risks and disruptions to the resident. The 

quarry and the other industrial activities could pose dust, noise and/or pollution, 

therefore exposure to environmental risks and disturbance is possible.  

 

 

The Healthy Built Environment Linkages Toolkit is an evidence based resource 

which links planning principle to health outcomes.   

 

 

Please contact HBE@interiorhealth.ca or the undersigned at 250 851-7347 if you have 

further concerns or inquiries. 

 
 
 
 

Signed By:                                            Title:    Environmental Health Officer  
 
Date:           August 22, 2018                                                Agency:  Interior Health 
 

 
 

http://www.phsa.ca/Documents/linkagestoolkitrevisedoct16_2014_full.pdf
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